
 
 
 
 
 
 

Go – Ride Newsletter     January – March 2019 

  
 
 

your diaries! 
 
 

British Cycling Go-Ride Holiday Sessions and Development Sessions 
 

Holiday sessions on the 9Th and 16th April at Yarborough will be  a great opportunity for our riders to train on 
tarmac ahead of the Boston Wheelers racing at Tattershall! 

Please see our Go-Ride Facebook page or the British Cycling Event page for more details.  
  

Fortnightly Development Sessions at Yarborough for u14 and u16’s. First two sessions are online to book. 
British Cycling Pathway Development Centre Circuit - Yarborough LC Lincoln #1 

 
Mountain Biking at Sherwood Pines 

https://www.britishcycling.org.uk/events/details/197942/HSBC-UK-Go-Ride-Holiday-Coaching-Camp-MTB---
Sherwood-Pines---Intermediate/Advanced-Riders 

 
Mountain bike Pathway Development 

https://www.britishcycling.org.uk/events/details/197918/British-Cycling-Pathway-Development-Centre-
MTB---Sherwood-Pines--1 

 
 

Lincoln Circuit Racing League (LCRL) 
Saturday 16 March 13.00 -16.00 

Grand Launch Event 
Studio 3, Yarborough Leisure Centre, Riseholme Road, Lincoln LN1 3SP 

Also holding awards for YCRL 2018 
 

All racing starts at 1 pm and can be booked online at British Cycling 
23rd March host Lincoln Wheelers, Yarborough 

13th April host Witham Wheelers 
18th May host Sleaford Wheelers 

8 June host Tuxford Clarion 
15 June host Lincoln Wheelers 

6 July host VC Lincoln 
17 July LCRL 2019 Presentation, Blyton Race Circuit, Gainsborough 

 
Don’t forget the Lincoln Grand Prix Festival of Cycling 11th to 12th May 

New Year means lots and lots of dates for 
your diaries! 

Term Dates 
Our Tuesday evening sessions continue as usual (as long as coach availability and weather permits).  

Sessions run from 6.30-7.30 pm.  Keep listening out for when we will return to 8.00 pm finishing when the 
clocks change at the end of March. No Go-ride sessions on the 9th and 16th April 2019 during the Easter 

holidays but back on the 23rd April 2019. 

https://www.britishcycling.org.uk/events/details/196878/British-Cycling-Pathway-Development-Centre-Circuit---Yarborough-LC-Lincoln--1
https://www.britishcycling.org.uk/events/details/197942/HSBC-UK-Go-Ride-Holiday-Coaching-Camp-MTB---Sherwood-Pines---Intermediate/Advanced-Riders
https://www.britishcycling.org.uk/events/details/197942/HSBC-UK-Go-Ride-Holiday-Coaching-Camp-MTB---Sherwood-Pines---Intermediate/Advanced-Riders
https://www.britishcycling.org.uk/events/details/197918/British-Cycling-Pathway-Development-Centre-MTB---Sherwood-Pines--1
https://www.britishcycling.org.uk/events/details/197918/British-Cycling-Pathway-Development-Centre-MTB---Sherwood-Pines--1


 
 
 

 
 

 
  

We have our first ever 
National Time Trial 
Champion in the club! 
Jessica Woollas competed 
in the National 10 mile TT 
and is now the 12 year old 
girl champion!  
Well done Jess! 

The East Midland Cyclo-Cross 
Championships was held at 
Bardney the last weekend of 
January and we had many 
Wheelers compete in the u14, u16 
and u18 race.  It’s fair to say we 
got the club noticed! Well done to 
everyone that competed. 

Tattershall Go-Ride Racing Dates, Tattershall Go –Kart Track 
1 May, 15 May, 29 May, 12 June, 26 June, and 10 July.  Unfortunately, due to rising costs, entry fee is now   

£7.00.  Usual timings, booking in starts at 18:00 for a 18:30 start.  Best 5 from 6 to count. All ages welcome.  
 

 
. 

Go-Green Grass Track dates 

Exciting news to get you through the dark winter nights.  
2019 Go Green grass track dates will soon be on British Cycling website. 

Bourne 20th July 
Sleaford 21st July 

Spalding 31 August 
Heckington Show Saturday 27th July 

Witham and Peterborough tbc 
 

Sleaford Wheelers Time Trails (12 years +) 
Club 7 mile and 10 mile Time Trails start again soon 

Check out the Sleaford Wheelers Website and Facebook pages for more details on all these events 
 
 

 
 
 

Well done to all the Go-Riders who attended 
the Sleaford Wheelers Presentation Dinner at 
the beginning of February and won awards for 
Cyclo-Cross and Club Youth Awards.  We are 

very proud of you all! 
 

Well done also to all that attended the 
Lincolnshire League Cyclo-Cross Presentation 

Dinner at the beginning of March.  Our 
amazing Cyclo-Cross youngsters and Senior 

Champion George Thompson celebrated their 
achievements on this evening. Many 

congratulations to all the winners.   
 
 

 

Go-Ride Contacts 
Dennis Owen 
Go-Ride Chairman 
Karen Durnin  
Club Welfare Officer 
Zoe Kinnon & Sally Cragg  
Assistant Welfare Officers 


